
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbour, 

 

I am writing to bring to your attention a matter regarding your cat, which has been wandering onto 

my property and causing a nuisance. While I understand that you may not have been aware of this 

situation occurring in the neighborhood, I feel it is important to address it promptly. 

 

According to the Shire of Denmark Cats Local Law 2020, section 3.1, the owner or occupier of 

premises on which a cat is ordinarily kept shall prevent the cat from creating a nuisance on other 

premises, to another person or exposing another person to health and/or safety risks by: 

(a) The noise or odour generated by the presence of the cat/s; 

(b) The aggressive nature of the cat/s; or  

(c) A cat that wanders outside the premises where it is ordinarily kept. 

 

To avoid any further action required by the Shire Rangers which may result in a fine or penalty, I 

kindly request that you take the necessary steps to ensure your cat remains contained within your 

property. I bring this matter to your attention to allow you the opportunity to rectify the situation. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Resident.  

 


